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Boeing [NYSE: BA] and Arik Air continue to work together on the airline's fleet requirements. Boeing looks
forward to concluding the contract for the new airplanes in the near future and will book the orders to its Orders
& Deliveries Web site at that time.

In April, Arik Air ordered three 787-9s, two 777-300ERs (Extended Range) and two 777-200LRs (Longer Range).
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